
Dear Parents and Sailors: 

I hope all is well! We are very excited to be hosting the Howler 2024, and 
we have a few housekeeping rules with regards to Shirt ordering.  

It is VERY IMPORTANT to read this email in its entirety and to ACT by 
the dates in order to get your Event Special Shirt or upgrade to a 
different item.  

Each sailor will receive the Event Special Shirt, though you must click on 
the link to the storefront and order the size before OCTOBER 13TH, for 
the SHIRT to be picked up at the regatta.  If you place your order 
after OCTOBER 13TH you will need to select "ship to your home". 

You can upgrade from the Event Special Shirt to any other item in the 
storefront and use the $15 Shirt credit towards that purchase. You may 
also purchase additional items. Some of those items can be personalized! 

Code: HOWLER24 

WEBSITE: https://stores.crsapparel.com/CGSCHowler24/shop/home 

If you have more than one sailor registered, email me personally at 
howler@cgsc.org, and I will give you an updated code. Thank you, and I 
look forward to seeing you there! 

Fair winds, 

Elizabeth Del Rio-Henrich, Event Chair  

 

https://stores.crsapparel.com/CGSCHowler24/shop/home
howler@cgsc.org

